
GPs, are you ready?
As of October 2018 all referrals will be paperless.
To make this transition as easy as possible for you and your patients, 
Spire Roding Hospital have created a GP Zone on our website.

GP Zone:

GPs going Paperless

For any referral questions please contact our GP Engagement 
Manager, Armin Sabotic armin.sabotic@spirehealthcare.com

• GP Educational events
• Referral Forms

• Directories
• GP Connect 




